
 
NENC Emergency Laparotomy Meeting 

10th July 2019 

 
The Lumley Lounge 

Durham County Cricket Club 
Chester-le-Street 

DH3 3QR 
 

@AHSN_NENC  #NENCEMLap     

0930-1000 Registration, refreshments and networking 
 

 

1000-1005 Welcome, introduction, housekeeping and 
agenda 

Dr David Saunders - Consultant Anaesthetist,  
The Newcastle upon Tyne Hospitals NHS 
Foundation Trust 
 
Mr Ben Griffiths - Consultant Colorectal Surgeon, 
The Newcastle upon Tyne Hospitals NHS 
Foundation Trust 

1005-1100 Local and national update including 
feedback from national meeting in 
Birmingham  
 

Dr David Saunders - Consultant Anaesthetist,  
The Newcastle upon Tyne Hospitals NHS 
Foundation Trust 
 
Mr Ben Griffiths - Consultant Colorectal Surgeon, 
The Newcastle upon Tyne Hospitals NHS 
Foundation Trust 

1100-1145 Transforming EmLap care in Dudley:  
5 years and still travelling 

Julian Sonksen - Consultant Anaesthetist 

West Midlands AHSN 

1145-1200 Review and evaluation of the pathway  Dr David Saunders - Consultant Anaesthetist,  
The Newcastle upon Tyne Hospitals NHS 
Foundation Trust 
 
Mr Ben Griffiths - Consultant Colorectal Surgeon, 
The Newcastle upon Tyne Hospitals NHS 
Foundation Trust 

1200-1300 Lunch and networking  
 

1300-1315 Patient & Public Involvement Philip Kyle - Project Support Officer 
AHSN NENC 
 
Liz Brown - Health Programme Manager 
AHSN NENC 

1315-1345 Workshop - making PPI work in NENC  Philip Kyle - Project Support Officer 
AHSN NENC 
 
Liz Brown - Health Programme Manager 
AHSN NENC 

1345-1415 Feedback from workshops and planning 

forward 

All participants 



 
1415-1455 Emergency Surgical Patients - why and how 

to start a Geriatrician Liaison Service  
Dr Andrew Deane - Consultant Geriatrician 
County Durham and Darlington NHS Foundation 
Trust 

1455-1500 Round up and close 
 
Save the date 
Next meeting: 22nd November 2019 
 

Dr David Saunders - Consultant Anaesthetist,  
The Newcastle upon Tyne Hospitals NHS 
Foundation Trust 
 
Mr Ben Griffiths - Consultant Colorectal Surgeon, 
The Newcastle upon Tyne Hospitals NHS 
Foundation Trust 

 

 


